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About this property
 

House for sale in Sisattanakdistrict, Vientiane
capital
The property is located in a quiet village which
belongs to Sisattanak district, Vientiane capital. It is
also close to the key point in the city. The house has
been fully finished and is ready to move in. It offers
total living area of 280 sq m comprising five
bedrooms, kitchen/dining area, 4 shower room with
toilet and veranda. There is also a large space that
can be converted into relaxing area for your family.
The house is connected to electric hot water, TV -
sat, DSL - internet, communal electricity and water
system. Some of the other available facilities that
you will certainly consider important include: a
garage for your car.  From the inside you will be able
to enjoy wonderful views of district.Additionally, the
area provides the following amenities for a pleasant
and comfortable living and entertainment: the
market, hotel, bank, school and restaurant. It is also
worth-mentioning that there is no heavy industry in
a close proximity. 
Have a look!
We are ready to organize a seeing of this property at
a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have a look this land. We can also help
you with good advice.
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